
 Jet Class Newsletter   

17.1.2017 

 

 

What have we been learning? 

We have had such a super week this week. We have been learning all about Sir Ernest 

Shackleton and his amazing expedition to the South Pole.  

In English we have had our drama hats on, and have been imagining what it was like for 

Shackleton’s crew and what they thought and may have said to each other. Look at some of 

our hotseating pictures! We also demonstrated our amazing questionning skills to ask 

Shackleton how he would support his crew through their epic adventure. 

In Geography this week we have been exploring using a compass. We played ‘Shackleton 

says’ following ship based directional instructions and then followed Shackleton’s map across 

the South Pole. It was very fun despite the wind and rain! 

           

  

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week 
 

Next week in maths we will be continuing to 

develop our division skills by grouping, and linking 

this to our multiplication facts. 

 

In English we will be planning and writing a 

persuasive letter to become an explorer. 

 

In science we will be doing a blubber experiment to 

investigate how animals keep warm in the Arctic 

and Antarctic. 

 

Important information  
 

If you wish to contact Mrs Ashdown, her email address 

is Kelly.ashdown@sgmail.org.uk. We will put this on the 

website. 

 

We are planning a very exciting school trip to the SS 

Great Britain for next term’s learning. This will be on 

the 23rd February. Watch this space for trip details! 

 

Come and look at your child’s learning – Tuesday 6th 

February and Thursday 8th February 

 
 


